

BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 3, 1975

Again, we would like to welcome another new member. Homer Salley, was unanimously voted into the club at last months meeting. Homer owns an $R-60~\rm BMW$.

Last months meeting, consisted of a lot of business conderning our rally. First off, we have a reservation confirmation from Piro-lli Park.

Ace, and Ruth, volunteered to send out letters, asking for door prize donations. I would like to mention they are doing a fine job, as the door prizes are already rolling in.

Bob Boyd, has a definite (yes) from General Motors for donations for our goodie bags. Dale, is to check with Champion Spark Plug co. Dale, try and have us an answer by meeting time. Mike has a possible donor in his area also. The more we have for our goodie bags the better. So anyone who has any possible donors, please check with them, and report at the meeting. By the way where are we getting the goodie bags?

Myself, I have sent a few letters requesting things. I wrote Butler and Smith requesting a trophy for the long distant couple attending our rally, and they answered yes they would be glad to. I also wrote a request to the National for a trophy for the long distant solo rider. I also sent an advertisement to be published in the National news.

The rally patches are out to the embroidery shop to be finished, also I have ordered our club patches. I also sent the order in for the jackets.

The National club has come out with a new pin that sells for a dollar each. They have sent me 15 of them to sell, so I will have them at the meeting for those interested in purchasing them. I have already sold five of them.

Event or freezeout is still on. February 15th there will be a campout at Pirolli Park, so far there are three members planning to attend. For further details contact Ace at 726 7014.

As voted on at last months meeting, our monthly meeting will be held on the second Tuesday of each month, instead of alternating.

Addition: Add to your new membership list Harry Radebaugh's address, which is 4229 Eastway.

By the way, I have some new prospective members applications made up, so if you need any see me at the meeting, or give me a call. Also for those of you that did not attend last months meeting, I have new membership lists made up. I'm enclosing copies to those of you, I know did not receive one, so if you do not receive one let me know.

Reminder: Our treasurer, (Anne Freeman) is still looking for some dues. So again if this is you, please send her a check, or see her at the meeting. If your dues are not paid by March, you will be taken off of the rolls (roles), well whatever.

Our next meeting, will be Tuesday, February 11, 1975 at the home of the Boyd's at 4015 McGregor Lane.

Hope to see all of you there.....

Your Secretary,

12 .